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  October was such an exciting Month! With so much patience we 

counted how many more days remained to our Halloween party. Our 

excitement became unbearable when we removed the last clothespin! 

Finally it was here and now…….gone! Thanks to all who helped and 

contributed to the party. The children really enjoyed themselves. 

  Thank you for signing up for the conferences, we are looking forward 

to fruitful discussions. If you have not signed up, please do so by 

Friday Nov.2nd. Conference week begins Monday November 5th. 

  This Month we will be discussing Thanksgiving Themes and Traditions. 

If you have a Holiday Tradition you would like to share with us please 

let us know and we will work out a day and time. We will be having our 

Thanksgiving feast in our classroom on Wednesday, November 21st. All 

children are invited. Please look up for the sign-up sheet later in the 

Month. If you know ahead of time that you are interested in 

donating/cooking a turkey breast, please let us know.  

  The Weather is getting cooler, we however try to go out twice a day 

for at least 20 minutes unless it’s raining. Please send your child with 

appropriate wear so they can play comfortably and keep warm. 

  You are always welcome to read to the class especially if it is your 

child’s birthday celebration. 

           

           The Holiday season is upon us! We are Thankful. 

                      Mrs. Angevine and Ms. Sandy 


